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MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 2 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

With rubber valve

CF-SC28 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 6 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3ml  
with guide wire and rubber valve

CF-SC23 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 8 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3-5ml  
with guide wire and rubber valve

CF-SC24 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 10 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3-5ml  
with guide wire and rubber valve

CF-SC29 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 12FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC30 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 14 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC31 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC32 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC33 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC34 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC35 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC36 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC37 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC38 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC39 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC40 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC41 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 28FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC42 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 30 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 2 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

With rubber valve

CF-SC43 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC44 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC45 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC46 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC47 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC48 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC49 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC50 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 30 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
rubber valve

With plastic valve

CF-SC01 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 6 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3ml  
with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC02 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 8 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3-5ml  
with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC03 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 10 FR x 270 mm, balloon capacity 3-5ml  
with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC04 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 12FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC05 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 14 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC06 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC07 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC08 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 2 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

With plastic valve

CF-SC09 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC19 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC20 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC21 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC22 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC10 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC11 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC25 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC26 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 30 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC12 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC13 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC14 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC15 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC16 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC17 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC18 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC27 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 2 ways, 30 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30-50ml  
plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 2 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

Hydrophilic coating only with plastic valve

CF-SC56 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 6 FR x 270 mm,  
balloon capacity 3ml with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC57 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 8 FR x 270 mm,  
balloon capacity 3-5ml with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC58 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 10 FR x 270 mm,  
balloon capacity 3-5ml with guide wire plastic valve

CF-SC59 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 12FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC60 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 14FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30 ml plastic valve

CF-SC61 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 16FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC62 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 18FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC63 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 20FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC64 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 22FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC65 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 24FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC66 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 26FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC67 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 28FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC68 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 2 ways, 30FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 3 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

With  rubber valve

CF-SC76 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC77 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC78 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 20 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC79 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 22 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC80 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC81 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

CF-SC82 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
rubber valve

With  plastic valve

CF-SC69 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC70 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC71 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 20 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC72 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 22 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC73 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC74 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve

CF-SC75 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, 3 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm, balloon capacity 30ml  
plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim silicone coated, 3 ways, balloon foley catheters

Product code Designation Description

Hydrophilic coating only with plastic valve

CF-SC83 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 16 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC84 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 18 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC85 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 20 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC86 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 22 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC87 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 24 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC88 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 26 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

CF-SC89 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, silicone coated, hydrophilic coating, 3 ways, 28 FR x 390 mm,  
balloon capacity 30ml plastic valve

FOLEYprim+ 100% silicone balloon foley catheter

Product code Designation Description

2 ways

CF-SP01 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways,  6 FR x 310 mm, balloon capacity 3ml; with guide 
wire, with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP02 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways,  8 FR x 310 mm, balloon capacity 3ml; with guide 
wire, with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP03 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 10 FR x 310 mm, balloon capacity 3ml; with guide 
wire, with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP04 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 12 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP05 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 14 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP06 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 16 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim+ 100% silicone balloon foley catheter

Product code Designation Description

2 ways

CF-SP07 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 18 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP08 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 20 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP09 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 22 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP10 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone,2 ways, 24 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP11 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone,2 ways, 26 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP18 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 12 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP19 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 14 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP20 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 16 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP21 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 18 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP22 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 20 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP23 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 22 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP24 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 24 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP31 FOLEYprim Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 2 ways, 26 FR x 410 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve



MEDIPRIM GMBH CONTINENCE CARE &  
UROLOGY PRODUCTS

FOLEYprim+ 100% silicone balloon foley catheter

Product code Designation Description

3 ways

CF-SP012 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 16 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP13 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 18 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP14 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 20 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP15 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 22 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP16 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 24 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP17 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 26 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 5-15ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP25 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 16 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP26 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 18 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP27 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 20 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP28 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 22 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP29 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 24 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve

CF-SP30 FOLEYprim+ Foley catheter, 100% silicone, 3 ways, 26 FR x 407 mm, balloon capacity 30ml,  
with radio opaque line through the length for y-ray visualization plastic valve


